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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/06/17 10:33 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Area 48 - 2766321 Ontario Inc. ("2766321") -KLM  Submission Letter 

OZS-2024-0036 - June 15, 2024

 

From: Andrew Orr < >  
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2024 2:22 PM 
To: Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca>; Parsons, Allan <Allan.Parsons@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  

 
 

 
 

 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Area 48 - 2766321 Ontario Inc. ("2766321") -KLM Submission Letter OZS-2024-0036 - June 15, 2024 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good Afternoon: 
 
Further to Mr. MacKinnon’s letter of June 14th, I can confirm that as the Trustee for Area 48 that 2766321 
Ontario Inc. did enter into a “Confidentiality Agreement” (“CA”) dated November 1st, 2022. 
 
In furtherance of entering into the CA, an executed copy of the applicable Cost Share Agreement and 
Amendments were provided via email on May 23, 2023, to the planning consultant for the Applicant. 
 
Subsequently on June 30, 2023, the Cost Share Engineer, met with the Applicants Planning Consultants and 
provided via an email the current detailed cost share schedules. 
 
As the Area 48 Trustee, I can confirm that 2766321that is not a signatory to the Area 48 CSA and I accordingly 
I ask that this office be kept informed of any decisions made on the above subject matter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Andrew Orr 
Trustee, Area 48 
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From: Keith MacKinnon <KMacKinnon@KLMPlanning.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 6:13 PM 
To: Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Submission Letter OZS-2024-0036 
 
Hi Chinoye, 
 
Kindly see attached our submission letter related to the above noted applications which are scheduled 
for a public meeting on June 17, 2024.  Thanks, 
 
Keith. 
 

 
 


